


From: Anna Magera
To: PlanningAlias
Cc: David Redpath
Subject: Re. Temporary Use Permit - 1885 Cliffe Avenue, File: TUP00008
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 12:57:56 PM

To whom it may concern, 

We are neighbourhood residents who were surprised to learn about the sale of the Super 8
Motel and its conversion to a supportive housing facility. 

We recognize and support the need for additional housing, and supportive housing, in the
Comox Valley. We also ask that Council consider the following 2 points with respect to the
temporary use permit from BC Housing for this property at 1885 Cliffe Ave:

(1) Community consultation to date has been insufficient. An information session (in
early June) with some posters with only a week's notice, and no virtual attendance options, is
not sufficient. 

(2) If the application is approved, please consider approving it for a shorter time period
(e.g. 1 year instead of 3) with additional conditions placed on the permit for the purpose
of developing a long-term solution. There could be an option for renewal for up to 3 years
upon review of progress by BC Housing on meeting conditions with respect to community
consultation, progress on a long-term housing solution for residents (at the same location or
other locations), etc. We feel that a shorter time period will help move forward with
meaningful discussions and progress with results. 

Thank you kindly for your time and consideration. 

All the best,

Anna Magera and David Redpath
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